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Have you renewed your 2020 Dakota Hospital Foundation Membership? 
 

Your generous giving throughout the year helps fund projects at Sanford Vermillion and  
other health and wellness initiatives throughout the community.  

Our current campaign project is the purchase of a 3D Mammography  machine. 
Renew your membership online at dakotahospitalfoundation.org 

Because of you, DHF is able to do so much good.  
Thank you! 



Greetings from the Dakota Hospital Foundation Board of Directors.   

It is apparent this has been an unusual year, but we have certainly adapted.  Our Face-

book page and website are live and offers much information about our foundation as well 

as allowing our members to join or renew online.  Since the COVID-19 pandemic, these 

platforms have been very helpful to allow us to maintain contact with our community.  

 

We are excited to announce that the Sheri Ellis Memorial Golf Social raised over 

$17,000! What a great turnout with 29 teams, everyone had fun, even with the adapta-

tions we made due to the pandemic. We continue to discuss how we can engage new op-

portunities with our community in the coming months – stay tuned!  

 

The Foundation purchased a portable ultrasound unit for the emergency 

department, also to include funding for our medical staff training. This 

was a $75,000 project. 

 

Looking forward, we have much to be optimistic about.  We welcome Dr. 

Jacob Quail, who is returning to South Dakota to join the medical staff 

after a career as a Navy surgeon.  We say farewell to Dr. Fernando Esco-

bar and appreciate his years of service with us.  

 

We have a community grant awards opportunity coming up in October. 

We look forward to the innovative ideas, which fall into the three focus 

areas: Clinical Innovation, Health Care Education, and Quality of Life. 

Information is provided on our website. 

 

Please take a moment to look over our website at 

www.dakotahospitalfoundation.org and learn more about our activities 

and take the opportunity to renew your membership.  I am confident that 

you will find that it is very convenient to renew that way, I did. 

 

Stay safe, 

Andy Howe, Vice President 

Portable ultrasound equipment medical 

staff training 



Visit us at dakotahospitalfoundation.org 

 

Follow us on all our DHF social media 

 

 

 

     @DakotaHospitalFoundation 

 

 

 

    @Thedakotahospitalfoundation 

- OPEN GRANT PERIOD - 
 

Open grant periods are April 1 - 30 and October 1 - 31. All gifts to 

the Dakota Hospital Foundation are used to further its' important 

mission, dedicated to community health and wellness. Through    

financial contributions, the Dakota Hospital Foundation supports  

initiatives focused on enhancing opportunities in our three main   

focus areas as follows:  

• Clinical Innovation • Health Care Education • Quality of Life  

  
Grant guidelines and applications can be found on the  

website\news.  

Gratitude to Dakota Hospital Foundation 2020 donors to date 
“We can’t do it without you!” 

Cindy Benzel 
Foundation Director 

http://www.dakotahospitalfoundation.org/



